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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The City of Eagle River Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, August 7, 
2025 at 5:00 P.M. at the Eagle River City Hall, 525 East Maple St, Eagle River, Wisconsin, to 
consider an ordinance amending section 106-274 of the zoning ordinance of the City of Eagle 
River regarding fencing materials prohibiting electric fencing in and/or adjoining residential 
zoning districts. Amendments as follows: 
 
Section 106-274 of the City of Eagle River Zoning Ordinance is hereby amended as follows: 

1. Subsection (1) is amended to add the following sentence at the end: 

Electrified fences are prohibited in and/or adjoining all residential zoning districts. 

2. Subsection (5) is amended by deleting the sentence: 

Barbed wire fencing is not permitted when adjoining a residential property. 

3. Subsection (2) is amended to add the following sentence at the end: 

Barbed wire fencing is not permitted when adjoining a residential property. 

 
Comments can be made during the public hearing, or by mail to City Administrator, PO. Box 
1269, Eagle River, WI 54521; by phone (715) 479-8682 x227 or email rcginner@eagleriverwi.gov.  
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